August o5, 1949

rs. Fo Co AlLlSn |

Director Physical Education
Kansas University

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

1l want to thank you for calling me the
other day. Perhaps something of a permanent
nature may develop later. lHowever, 1 am

definitely interested and want to be kept in
mind.

At present 1 am most fortunate in every

respect and would hesitate to venture too much
in these times.

It sounds like you have some good men on
your staff. Ray and Howard should both do a
fine jobe. I know Howard was particularly
delighted at the opportunity. '

Any time you are in Kansas City we would
like you to drop in if you have time.. Also,
we would appreciate any bits of #Hformation
regarding tests and measurements you might care

to send us at any time.,

Very truly yours,
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